
 EUGENE CHURCH OF CHRIST 

Brothers & Sisters Together in Christ 

Morning Worship  

Sunday,  
August 1 
10:30 am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After 
Worship 
TODAY 

Inside Church Building and Car 
worship available—tune to  
98.7 FM. 
 
 
Song Leader— Dillon Rollins 
 
ASL —Amanda Coburn 
 
Nursery— Cecelia Ellerd 
 
Sound Board— Maurice Paschel 
 
Opening Prayer— Gary Willhoft 
 
Communion— Dave Staley 
 
Children’s Hour — Kori McCallie 
 
Sermon — Calvin Groen 
“Call of the King” 
 
Announcements &  
Closing Prayer— Carl McGlothin 
 
 
All Men’s Meeting  
immediately after worship 
services today. Are you a man? 
Please attend the brief meeting.  

  

SUNDAY Aug. 1, 2021 

 
We are blessed to be brothers and  

sisters in Christ coming together to 

worship.  Please let us know how  

members of this congregation can pray 

for you and/or serve you this week.  

     The lives of 30+ or so little ones (and even 

some big ones!) were made eternally better 

through the sharing of God’s word by out-

standing and dedicated servants this past 

week at Vacation Bible School.  

     Thank you to the Staley Family for leading 

this amazing outreach program and ALL the 

volunteers who showed up to joyfully pour 

their time, amazing talents and energy into 

the Olympic-themed program. You ROCK!  

 

“Go for the gold with God!” 

 

Psalm 133:1 Behold, how good and pleasant it 

is when brothers dwell in unity! 



 

Brothers & Sisters, how to get 

INVOLVED  

Missions Support:  
*Disaster Relief Effort, Inc.     *Mt. States Children’s Home       *Ashcrafts in Africa   *Spanish Literature Ministries 

Daily  
Prayers  
Pray without Ceasing  
1 Thessalonians 5:17 

Father God, There are people 
among us today struggling to  
forgive and let go of past hurts, but 
we know You can help us. Please 
give each person the willingness to  
forgive the same way Jesus  
forgave those who murdered Him. 
Change hearts, Lord, and help them 
to care more about obeying You 
than about holding onto anything 
that has happened or been done to 
them. Help all of us to forgive  
completely as we strive for unity 
with our Christian brothers and 
sisters. Thank you, Lord.  
In Jesus’ name we pray, amen. 

Praying for: Sunday School  

Ministry, Heather Wood, Gary Brown, 

Lillian Davies (Maurice Paschel's  

sister), Brittany Pitt, Keith Samples, 

Howell & Samples families, Marissa 

Thornton’s Dad (stroke), Julie Hinds, 

Ken & April Latham, Roger Dale,  

Larry Honaker, Azalea Kimball, Janet 

TwoHawks, Christy Thornton, Hannah 

Thornton, Taryn Sosnoski, Cindy 

Gregory, Pat Wignes, Vicki Houser, 

Aaron Sheelar (liver cancer) 

 

 
 
 
 

Turn in your Change Cans! 
First of all, if you’ve been collecting 
quarters, dimes and nickels the past few 
months, thank you! If you didn’t bring it 
today, then be sure to bring it next week!   
 
www.msch.org 

Sunday School!  
 
Have you prayerfully  
considered volunteering 
to help with Sunday 
School? Our young people 
need you. Yes, YOU. 
 
There are 5 children’s classes and 4 of them need 
a teacher and teacher’s helper to rotate quarterly 
(13 week commitments). Please prayerfully con-
sider this, even if you’ve never done it before.  
It takes a village!   
-- 

Questions? Please call Ashli Kohler  
208-816-1029 



Learn about the Bible— amazinglove.worldbibleschool.org 

Do you want to learn more about the Bible?  Please check out the self-paced, Christian-led FREE 
Online Bible Study available right now! 

Attention Men! There will be a short meeting for  

ALL MEN today following worship services.  

Hey Friends, 

     If you distanced yourself from our church... if you have stopped 
coming to worship and sharing your life with others in this  

congregation I'm asking you to come back to us. We miss you!  

     With Covid we have given everyone a pass to decide for them-
selves how best to stay safe and function amidst this pandemic. 
But not coming has become easy and comfortable. We are in the 
habit of not coming and really it seems easier to not have the po-
tential complications of dealing with brothers and sisters in Christ. 

     But beyond the fact that we miss you... 

     Beyond the ways that cancelling your church isolates you, is not 
 good for you, and leaves you vulnerable... 

     Beyond denying this church body the gifts and talents and services that you uniquely provide... 

     Beyond the fact that in community and in real relationships is where we learn to love... 

     Beyond all of these things there is a more fundamental question... 

      What does Jesus say to you?  What does Jesus ask of you?  
 How will you live the brief years God gives you? 

     The new Sunday sermon series "The Call of the King" explores these questions. We will begin 
by looking at the good life... what God calls the good life... and ultimately the person who thrives is 
the one who continually says "yes" to the call of the King.    -Calvin Groen 

This Week!  
Tues.  August 3 at 9 a.m.   

 Prayer Group—Bldg. 

Wed.   August 4 at 6 p.m.  

 Wednesday Night  

 Bible Study  

Thurs.  August 5 at 9 a.m.   

 Prayer Group—Bldg. 

“Thank you church family for 

the cards, prayers, phone calls, 

and beautiful flower  

arrangement during my  

illness. It was so appreciated.” 

Karen Hubbard 



Eugene 

Church of Christ 
Growing, Working, Sharing...Together 

2424 Norkenzie Rd. 
Eugene, OR 97408 
Phone: 541-687-9351 
Email: office@eugenechurchofchrist.org 
 
Office Hours (Call to confirm) 
Monday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Tuesday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Wednesday   By appointment only, please 
Thursday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Friday   By appointment only, please 

Leadership & Staff 
Elders 
Michael Duffield 
Norm Hoffman 
Carl McGlothin* 
 
Deacons 
Gary Brown 
Bret Foreman 
Dan Herold 
Mel Johnson 
Freddie May 
Van Moseley 
Dave Simpson* 
David Staley* 

Minister 
Calvin Groen 
 
Sequoia Campus  
Ministry 
Kirk Golliher 
Jonathan Young 
Makenzie Young 
 
Church Secretary 
Denise Foreman 
 
*Elder/Deacon of 
the month 

Bulletins Online plus Sermon Archives 
eugenechurchofchrist.org 
eugenechurchofchrist.org/family 

Twitter.com/EugeneCofC 

www.instagram.com/

Facebook.com/EugeneCofC 

Giving with Joy 
Offerings may be placed in the kiosks inside 

the church on Sunday. Or give electronically 

through the church website—one time or  

recurring. Thank you!  

CELEBRATE! 
 

 

 

Birthdays & Anniversary 

8-4 Bob Eastridge 

8-5 Rachel Roberts 

8-7 Cal & Rebecca Groen 

7-25-21 Church Attendance 

In Car:    Inside: 100 

https://www.instagram.com/eugene_church_of_christ/

